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Per the Governor’s orders; limitations on occupancy, mask use and access to general government 
public facilities will be lifted on May 29th.  Below is our schedule to re-open general government 
offices to the public.   
 
 

EFFECTIVE TUESDAY, JUNE 1ST THE BUILDINGS BELOW WILL BE 
OPEN TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC WITH NO RESTRICTIONS 

 

 Town Hall   

 Police Station 

 Fire Station 

 Light Department 

 Waste Water Treatment Office  

 Harbormaster’s Office 

All Departments will be open and operating according to their regularly scheduled hours. 
 
The Library and Ann Scully Senior Center will re-open to the public on Monday, June 14th.  This is will 
allow both locations to prepare more thoroughly for re-opening given their demographic of some of 
their visitors.   
 
 

 


